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17 January 2024 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers – Young Voices Choir  

 

 

We are delighted that your child will be part of the school choir participating in the Young Voices 

Concert at the Resorts World Arena, Birmingham, on Tuesday 23rd January. The morning in school 

will remain as normal until approximately 11:30 when we will leave for the concert. The choir will spend 

the afternoon rehearsing with the conductor and band at the Arena. Please can your child bring their 

Young Voices official T-Shirt (ordered from school) or a plain white shirt/t-shirt and black 

trousers or a skirt to wear for the concert. Children should wear their usual school top for the 

morning to ensure their t-shirts for the concert are clean. This week, children have received their T-

shirts and tickets (if ordered and paid for via ParentPay). Please keep these safe as replacements are 

not possible. 

 

Each child will need two packed lunches as we will have lunch when we arrive and tea at 5:00pm before 

the final preparations for the start of the concert. Please ensure disposable packaging is used and 

not sandwich boxes/lunch bags and that baggage is kept to a minimum as the children have to store 

their bags under their seats.  The children also require plenty of drinks of water (in disposable 

plastic bottles – no cans or glass bottles). Children may also bring spending money as programmes 

should be available to buy. We suggest no more than £15. 

 

Children who are entitled to free school meals may have their lunch provided but dinner will need 

to be brought. 

 

The concert begins at 7:00pm and is to finish at approximately 9.15pm. We hope to be back at school 

at approximately 10:15pm but this is dependent upon traffic.  Please ensure you are at the school 

gates no later than 10:15pm to collect your child.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Johnson 

Assistant Head Teacher & Music Co-Ordinator 
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